
From: Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 3/31/2014 4:26:34 PM
Subject: FW: SC Specialty Foods Association Legislation

Katherine,

Sallie Dent Porth is our contact with the SC Specialty Foods Association. I spoke with her on Thursday, March 27th
and she informed me that a group of their members have been meeting and discussing what to propose to Governor 
Haley regarding a state dish. She said that she will keep me informed on their progress. I will let you know as soon as I 
hear from Sallie.

Thank you,
Haley

From: Sallie Dent Porth [mailto:salliesgreatest@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, March 28, 2014 6:23 AM
To: Mottel, Haley
Subject: RE: SC Specialty Foods Association Legislation

Thanks Haley! Will be back in touch with ideas for a State Dish! 
Best,
Sallie

Sallie Dent Porth
Sallie's Greatest
Founder & Canner-in-Chief
164 Haigler Circle
Cameron, SC 29030
P: 803-823-9075
E: sallie@salliesgreatest.com 
www.salliesgreatest.com

From: Mottel, Haley [mailto:HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Thursday, March 27, 2014 2:59 PM
To: sallie@salliesgreatest.com
Subject: SC Specialty Foods Association Legislation

Sallie,

It was great speaking with you today. Please let me know if you have any questions or if I can help you in any way. I 
look forward to hearing from you with any updates!

Thank you,
Haley

Haley Mottel
Legislative Liaison
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
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